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Regional Transit launching River Islands connecting bus service to Dublin BART 
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The City of Lathrop just announced the River Islands Connector to Route 150, ideal for commuters 
to the Bay Area. 

This is a service from the San Joaquin Regional Transit District for folks in the area to get to the 
Dublin BART station on weekdays. 

The new pilot program – RTD is partnering with the City of Lathrop on the River Islands Connector 
– is scheduled to begin on Monday (Jan. 29). 

The RTD Connector is a bus that will go from the River Islands Technology Academy (Westerly 
Parking Lot), arriving at 5:25 a.m., enroute to the Harlan Road Save Mart Shopping Center (5:35 
ETA). From there, the Route 150 bus, departing at 5:40, will travel to the Dublin BART station. 

The evening return trip calls for arrival of Route 150 BART to Lathrop at about 6:45 p.m., Harlan 
Road / Save Mart, back to River Islands Technology Academy at about 6:55. 
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The RTD Route 150 bus service also includes stops in Tracy and Stockton.   

For more information and fares, log on to www.sanjoaquinrtd.com. 

 

http://www.sanjoaquinrtd.com/

